

Community Update

Wednesday, April 9, 2014 6:00 pm - 9:30 pm

Simi Valley High School, Multi-purpose Room (use parking lot at corner of Cochran and Stow) 5400 Cochran Street • Simi Valley, California 93063

You're Invited to Attend a Discussion on Community Concerns Regarding Potential Off-Site Risks and Contamination Associated with the Santa Susana Field Laboratory (SSFL)

Staff from the Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) and the University of Southern California (USC) will provide an overview of community concerns regarding potential off-site risks and contamination associated with the Santa Susana Field Lab.

Your questions and concerns are welcome.

Meeting Agenda

Formal Presentations 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm (presentations will start on time)
DTSC Staff and Dr. Thomas Mack, USC

Questions and Answers

7:30 pm - 8:30 pm

· Open House

8:30 pm - 9:30 pm

Dr. Thomas Mack is a Professor of Preventative Medicine and Pathology at the Keck School of Medicine of USC and has an expertise in the epidemiology of cancer. He also serves as Chairman for the Cal/EPA Scientific Advisory Committee on Carcinogen Identification.

For additional information contact: Marina Pérez at (818) 717-6569 or via e-mail at marina.perez@dtsc.ca.gov For details on the SSFL cleanup project visit: www.dtsc.ca.gov/SiteCleanup/Santa_Susana_Field_Lab/index.cfm